
Dward ATCB 

From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology [oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]
Sent: 05/25/2007 7:23 AM
To: hotline@atcb.com
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 956431)

05/25/07

Inquiry:  
 
---Reply from Customer on 05/23/2007--- 
 
The reply to the FCC qeustions on FCC ID: UIPN2500AAAA0200A was sent on 
5/17/07. If there are no further questions from the FCC on this Permit But Ask 
application, may we issue the grant? thanks Dennis Ward 
 
Response:  
Based on the exhibits attached, we agree that this device is acceptable for 
Certification approval. 
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